
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 2/13/2014 10:19:40 AM 
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: PG&E's quarterly meeting with SED 

Another reminder: in case you might be available, we have a quarterly meeting set up with 
Mike and Dennis on Monday, Feb 24 in San Ramon, from 2:30 - 5:00. 

It's a meaty agenda and will include a tour of the now operational gas control center. We are 
really hoping to get into a cadence of quarterly meetings with your team to cover issues of 
mutual interest. 

We will be circulating an agenda for this meeting next week and I'll include you. But if your 
schedule changes and you can attend this one, just let me know. 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

SB GT&S 0256821 

mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov

